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Protest day observed at Carriage Workshop, Lallaguda on date 25.09.2013 
 
As per the directives of the Head Quarters of IRTSA, the Sub-Unit of Carriage 
Workshop/Lallaguda has observed the protest day in support of long pending 
demands of IRTSA. 

 
The occasion had been a grand success. More than 200 Supervisors of this sub-unit have 
actively participated in the protest. Office bearers of SCRES, SCRMU and AIOBC have 
also actively participated and extended their solidarity for the cause of members of 
IRTSA. 
 
This sub-unit thanks all the members of IRTSA, brother organizations and specially the 
media friends for their support. 
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